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Chairwoman Tyson and Members of the Committee, 
 
We appreciate this opportunity to testify in support of SB 265, which allows taxpayers and their 
representatives to request and receive electronic notice of orders and notices from the Board of Tax 
Appeals. 

Allowing for electronic notice should improve the efficiency of the system for BOTA and for the 
thousands of taxpayers who have to appeal their valuations annually. 

We encourage the Committee to approve this taxpayer-friendly improvement and thank you for 
your consideration. 

 


